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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Please accept this letter as my recommendation of ti
Agency proposal is made as the project is very important for
provide un-interrupted power supply there by resulting in growth
industries and benefitting the unemployed youths in the local people.

(Somkhim Mossang)DCF
Divisional Forest Officer,

Nampong Forest Division,
Jairampur.



